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FEBRUARY 2023 

 Last Alarm  

 

Ron Ellis 
Stoney Creek 

January 1, 2023 
 

 

Clark Wood 
January 11, 2023 

 

 

Nik Kir 
August 27, 2022 

 

 

John Samek 
September 17, 2022 

 

 

Dick Munn 
Stoney Creek 

October 10, 2022 
 

 

Retiring Members 

2023 
    

Rob Conti January 1 Kevin Hodges January 1 

Dave Bendia January 1 John Howie January 1 

Joe Elliott January 1 Tony Piedimonte January 1 

Craig McInnes January 6 Brad Bates January 21 

Michael Smith January 30 Dave Southward April 30 

 
 



NOTICE OF MEETING 

Next Quarterly Meeting 

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 at 10:30 am 

Macassa Bay Yacht Club 
80 Harbourview Dr (just off Pier 4 Park) 

No parking in the MBYC compound during December & March 
Parking is available on Harbourfront, or overflow parking at Pier 4 park, (Obey Signs) 

Do not enter the Marine Police Compound  

Doors open at 10:00 am. Come and chat with colleagues and have a coffee,  
courtesy of Bob Mueller, our MBYC host 

2023 EXECUTIVE ELECTIONS 

 
All nominations for President, Secretary, or, Treasurer 

must be submitted to the Secretary, (Larry Staples), by the March Quarterly Meeting. 
 

CHANGES TO THE CONSTITUTION 

 
Any proposed changes to the Constitution must be in the hands of the Secretary, (Larry Staples), by 

the March Quarterly meeting. 

OHEP SCREENING PROGRAM 

If you would like to participate in the OHEP Screening Program, you are still welcome to participate. 
Contact Alison Moore at: Phone: (905) 570-3971; or Email: amoore@ohclinic.ca. 

Includes a thorough blood and urine screen; spirometry test, hearing test, and a  
thorough physical exam and consultation with Dr Mike. 

NEW HMRF & OMERS PENSIONS AND BENEFITS CONTACT LIST 

On the website: www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca/pension_contacts.htm  

2023 Dues 

Renewal Notices for 2023 dues were emailed or mailed during the month of December  
to members that were due for renewal If you did not receive an email, you may already be pre-paid 

for 2023 or beyond. 

Dues payments may be made at the March 2023 Quarterly meeting; or,  
Send an email to info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca or, phone the Treasurer at (905) 667-8534. 

if you need to check your payment status. 
 

If paying dues at the March Quarterly meeting, envelopes will be provided to make your payment. 
Please endeavour to have correct change. 

Instructions for sending Interac eTransfers may be requested by sending an email to 
info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca or, texting or calling a request to 289-260-1231.  
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LAST ALARM NOTIFICATIONS 

If you are aware of a member’s passing, please send an email to: info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca or, 
call the Web Administrator (Chuck Wilson), so that we can prepare a notification to our members. 

GOOD AND WELFARE 

 

Howard Stott 
 

Making slow progress from a stroke 

 

 

John Gaylard 
 

Training his new Service Dog “KT” to help with his PTSD and 
stress 

  

 

Don Wishart 
 

Don has moved from Abington Court to the St Peters 
Behavioural Assessment Unit 

 

 

Paul Marchese 

 
Paul is doing well and sends best wishes to everyone 

 

 

Bob Culliton 

 
Bob is in Long Term Care at Ridgeview LTC 

385 Highland Rd, Room 2224 
Stoney Creek 

 

 

Don Young 

 
Don is resident at Seasons Stoney Creek 

8 Shoreview Place, Stoney Creek 

 
If you are aware of any member that is in poor health, please contact Don Alford at (905) 560-9580. 

 

MOVING OR CHANGE of EMAIL ADDRESS 

Be sure to notify us if you are moving or there Is a change to your email address or phone number at: 

Phone/Text: 289-260-1231 Email: info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  
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PROMOTIONS 
Hockey League Challenge Coin Issue 

 
Front 

Coins $10 each 
Contact: Ron Nordoff 

Voice or text 
(905) 730-4738 

Email: rnordoff@rogers.com 
 

*** Also available at the March Quarterly Meeting *** 

 

 
Back 

 

HAMILTON FIREFIGHTERS FOOTBALL RAFFLE 
 

2023 World Police & Fire Games Fundraiser 

 

The Hamilton Firefighters Football team is selling 
raffle tickets to raise funds for our team to compete 
in the 2023 World Police & Fire Games in Winnipeg 
this summer. - Josh Kreidl - 
 

 

PRIZES 

• SONOS Move speaker 

• APPLE Series 8 watch 

• “LEAFS Tix” with Toronto Maple Leaf tickets 
for March 29th game – Lower bowl tickets 
Florida Panthers vs Toronto Maple Leafs 
( thanks Josh Perez from Synergy Mortgages) 

• 2 sets of “Booze Baskets”  
 

  

 
Tickets: $10 each; Draw date: March 22nd 

 

CONTACTS 

Josh Kreidl 
Travis Steeves 
Ryan Chambers 

(905) 379-7801 
(905) 379-2168 
(905) 516-3648 

josh_kreidl@gmail.com 
travis.steeves@hotmail.com 
ryan chambes07@hotmail.com 
 

  

Tickets Available at March Quarterly Meeting 
 

 

A HISTORICAL LOOK BACK 

 
John Verbeek 

 
Edition 3 Update now available 

from Lulu Press 
updated to December 31, 2022 

 
Payment by Credit Card or PayPal 

 
614 pages 

  

On Sunday, March 12th – Daylight Savings Begins 
Change Your Clocks – Change Your Batteries 

mailto:rnordoff@rogers.com

